Chris LeClair

From: Gary Bruns

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 12:05 PM
To: Chris LeClair

Subject: RE: 9393 96th ST N

Sure, go ahead

From: Chris LeClair

Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 9:13 AM
To: Gary Bruns

Subject: 9393 96th ST N

https://septic.co.washington.mn.us/view.php?id=8238

1983 system. No permit.

We should issue replacement orders.

CHRISTOPHER W. | ECLAIR, RE.HS.

Sr. Environmental Specialist
Washington County Department of
Public Health & Environment
651-430-4052
Chris.LeClair@co.washington.mn.us




